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To whom it may concern
Please find attached a submission from the Taranaki Regional Council on the proposed National
Policy Statement on Highly Productive Land.

Kind regards

Jo Bielski
Policy Analyst

Taranaki Regional Council
47 Cloten Road | Private Bag 713 | Stratford 4352, New Zealand

Working with people | caring for Taranaki
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